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May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Lomas Santa Fe Drive Project, Solana Beach, CA in fiscal year 

2025. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Solana Beach, located at 635 S. 

Highway 101, Solana Beach, CA 92075. The funding would be used to improve multi-modal 

access, promote alternative forms of transportation, ensure pedestrian and cyclist safety, and 

improve and modernize accessibility. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would calm traffic and reduce 

accidents and fatalities for pedestrians and bicyclists along an essential East-West transportation 

corridor that provides access to schools, community facilities, shopping centers, the City’s main 

beach access, a regional train, and the San Dieguito Regional Park. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

U.S.C. 133(b). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 

 


